
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220 

-. , 

April 13,201 1 
RE: 2009-06-169A 

Mr. Michael Brooks 
Center for Auto Safety 
1825 Connecticut Avenue NW 
Suite 330 
Washington, DC 20009 

%ar Mr. Brooks: 

This concerns your undated, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) appeal which was 
received in this office on April I 1,201 I. You are appealing the agency's response to 
your request, specifically the denial of a fee waiver. 

Your appeal has been directed to the Chief Risk and Compliance Officer for the office 
of Financial Stabi l i  for review. Every effort will be made to provide you with a timely 
response. 

Further inquiries concerning your appeal should make reference to the identification 
number at the top of this letter and should be either faxed to 202-622-3895 or mailed to: 

' 

Freedom of Information Appeal 
Disclosure Services, DO 
Department of the Treasury 
Washington, DC 20220 

&h Gilmore 
Director, Disclosure Services 


